International conference “The Power of Fairy Tales”
29 – 30 May 2009 at Haapsalu

(In the hall of Haapsalu Wiedemann High School)

 







Preliminary information
To those interested
We invite you to participate in the international conference “The Power of Fairy Tales”.
We look forward to seeing here librarians, people dealing with children and youth education and culture, children book writers and researchers. Everybody, who is interested, is welcome.

Fairy tale as such offers inexhaustible material for discussion. That is the reason why the Central Library of Haapsalu and Haapsalu Town Government have decided to organise the conference.  People from Estonia, Finland, Sweden, Denmark and Germany, whose interest is in some ways connected with fairy tales, can meet and discuss the changes in topics and forms of modern fairy tales. The conference is dedicated to the 730th anniversary of Haapsalu.
The aim of the conference is, besides acquiring new knowledge, to develop co-operation and friendship between the people interested in the topic and to exchange experience in the field of readability among children.

We are looking forward to seeing here 100 participants from Estonia and 50 participants from other countries.

The languages at the conference are Estonian and English.

The full participation fee is 25 EUR (see the registration form)
The preliminary agenda:

29 May: 10.00 – 17.00 conference “The Power of Fairy Tales”

30 May: 10.00 - 15.00 2 workshops (“Inside the Fairy Tale”, “Around the Fairy Tale”)

              15.00              Tour in Haapsalu

Info and registration: Haapsalu Town Government www.haapsalu.ee
Haapsalu Town Government

Posti Street 34, 90504 Haapsalu, Estonia

Phone: +372 47 25349; +372 5349 82 24

E-mail: maire.uusen@haapsalulv.ee
